
03/09/10 

 

This letter is to inform you that Union School District has added a Parental Internet Access Service that 
allows parents/guardians access to information regarding their child.  If you decide to use this service, you 
may access various types of information regarding your child such as their Attendance and Grades. The link 
for this service will be on the school home page:  www.unionsd.net on the left side of the screen under the 
High School or Elementary School link and then the Parent Grade Book link. 

If you are interested in using this on-line internet-based option, please fill out the form below and return it 
to the school. We will need to have your valid e-mail address and your contact information as well. 

Notification will be sent via email stating the district has received this form.  Your response to this email is 

required to confirm your valid email address.  The tentative date for initial parent access is Monday, April 5, 

2010.  Please return this form to the building office by Friday, March 19, 2010. 

Please fill in the information below  (PRINT) 

 ____ YES, I would like to access my child's school data on the Internet. 

____ I am the legal guardian of the child/children listed below 

1.)______________________ (HS Only) Grade____  (Elem Only) HR Teacher_____________ 

2.)______________________ (HS Only) Grade____  (Elem Only) HR Teacher_____________ 

3.)______________________ (HS Only) Grade____  (Elem Only) HR Teacher_____________ 

4.)______________________ (HS Only) Grade____  (Elem Only) HR Teacher_____________ 

Parent/Guardian (PRINT) 

Address:_____________________________________________________________ 

E-Mail Address: _______________________@______________________________ 

City:  _______________________________________________________________ 

State:  ___         Zip:_________          Phone Number: (_______)__________________  

Signature of 

Parent/Guardian:____________________________________________________ 

Printed Name of 

Parent/Guardian:____________________________________________________ 

Date: __________________________ 

 {NOTICE OF NON-DISCRIMINATION} The Union School District is an equal opportunity education institution and will not discriminate on the basis 

of race, color, national origin, sex or disability in its admission procedures, educational programs, activities or employment practices as required by 

Title VI, Title IX, and Section 504.  For information regarding civil rights or grievance procedures, contact the Office of the Superintendent of 

Schools, 54 Baker Street, Suite #2, Rimersburg, PA  16248 Telephone: (814) 473-6311        


